

C/O 64 Quarella Road

Bridgend

CF31 1JS

28th November 2021

Mr. N Clode

Head teacher

Llangewydd Primary School

Llangewydd Road

Dear Sir,

On behalf of the Bridgend Branch Royal British Legion, I would like to thank you, you're Staff and your Pupil's for your tremendous effort in support of this year's Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal.

You raised an incredible £750.50, which will help the Legion continue in its work supporting the members of our Armed Forces Community and their families, past and present.

This helped to contribute to our overall total in Bridgend which was £35,666.29.

Many thanks once again for your continuing support.

Best Wishes

John Alistair McFetrich

Secretary and Honorary Poppy Appeal Organiser

Bridgend Branch

Royal British Legion

